
 

ST. HILARY SCHOOL TUITION AND FEES 

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

TUITION 

Parishioner    Parishioner    Parishioner 

One child $4,980   Three children $12,590  Five children $16,325 

Two children $8,955   Four children $14,825  Six children $16,325 

 

Non-Parishioner   Non-Parishioner   Non-Parishioner 

One child $7,180   Three children $21,050  Five children $34,730 

Two children $14,120  Four children $27,900  Six children $41,485 

 

Families who pay tuition in full by May 15, 2023 will receive a 1% discount. 

Families choosing not to pay in full will be given information to set up payments 

through the FACTS online tuition management service.   

 

FEES 

$150.00 per child Registration Fee (per child) 

   NON-REFUNDABLE AFTER JUNE 1, 2023 

$150.00 per child**  Kindergarten Fee    $150.00 per child**  First Grade Fee  

$100.00 per child**  Eighth Grade Fee   $100.00 per child**  Instructional Fee* 

$  50.00 per family**  Parents’ Association Fee  

 

*An Instructional Fee of $100 per student will be charged beginning in the 2023-2024 school year. As the cost of 

instructional materials, services and technology has increased exponentially over the years and funding available 

during the pandemic has been eliminated, it is necessary to assess this fee in order to cover these expenses. 

**Noted fees will be bundled with tuition and prorated with tuition payments, beginning June 1, 2023. 

 

Registration for new students for 2023-2024 will begin February 4, 2023 at www.st-hilaryschool.org. 

Copies of previous and current report cards, results of any standardized tests, 

 and IEP / ETR must also be submitted with the registration forms. 

The $150 registration fee must be paid at the time of registration and is non-refundable after June 1, 2023. 

All kindergarten students must be registered by February 3, 2023 and must be screened prior to acceptance. 

Families may be asked to meet with the principal and/or pastor prior to acceptance. 

Applicants will be notified of acceptance by letter, 

which will be accompanied by pertinent information to assist with the transition to St. Hilary School. 

 


